
Year 1 – Everyday Materials Homework Grid 
 

4 House points  3 House points  2 House points   1 House point  
DT 
Design a school. What 
materials would be 
best to use for the 
windows, doors and 
main building. Label 
your picture with 
the materials.  
               

  Science 
Look around your 
house for different 
materials. List them 
and their properties.  

    PSHCE       
Make a list of all the 
things you like about 
yourself. What are 
your strengths and 
best qualities? What 
makes you -YOU!        

 Maths 
Write down and 
draw all the 3D 
shapes you can think 
of. Can you find 
these shapes around 
your house?  

                         
Art 
Create a collage in 
the style of Henri 
Matisse.  

 

Geography 
Make a list of 
physical and human 
features in the 
world.  

 

English  
Write a diary entry 
about your 
Christmas break. 
Remember to use 
capital letters, finger 
spaces and full stops.               

 

Maths 
Make a list of your 
number bonds to 20. 
How can you use the 
number bonds to 10 
to help you?  

                                                   
Music 
Write a song for our 
class story Where the 
Wild Things Are. 
Think about the 
pulse and rhythm.   

                                     

 English  
Write a description of 
one of the characters 
from Where the Wild 
things are.  

PE  
Practice throwing and 
catching with a 
member of your family. 
Can you think of 
different ways to pass 
the ball? What is the 
highest number of 
passes you can get?   

Science 
Design an outfit for 
the wet weather. 
What material will 
you need to use so it 
fits its purpose?  

ANYTHING FROM YOUR 
OWN IDEAS 
 
 

ANYTHING FROM YOUR 
OWN IDEAS 

ANYTHING FROM YOUR 
OWN IDEAS 

ANYTHING FROM YOUR 
OWN IDEAS 

   Parents/carers: 
Homework is an 

important part of 
your child’s   

academic learning. 
Please support your 

child with their 
homework by helping 
them, sitting with 
them and showing 
an interest in what 

they have been 
learning. 

 
 

 
If you have any 

questions or queries 
about this or any 

other matter, 
 please see 

Mrs Drury or 
Miss Wilson. 

 

 
Please select one 
homework task 
from the grid 
each week.  

 


